
HomeRun app

• 116 Parents from St Mary’s signed up to HomeRun in the first 

three weeks – that’s 50% of the whole school

• The 162 pupils registered travel 2,306 miles to and from school 

every week.

• The average journey to school is 1.82miles and takes 11.5 

minutes.

• The most popular mode of transport is walking, which accounts 

for 59% of all time spent on St Mary’s school commutes

• The average parent who drives their children to and from St 

Mary’s, spends 2.8 hours a week in their car, for the school 

commute



• St Mary’s update from August –28 November 2017:

– Parents signed up to HomeRun increased by 43%

– Pupils with HomeRun transport profiles increased by 67%

– Average journey distance has decreased by 3% whereas 

the average journey time has increased by 15%

– The average active transport time per pupil is 57 mins a 

week – an increase of 10% from the end of the previous 

term.

– There has been a 6% modal shift in the total time spent on 

journeys to St Mary’s from cars to walking.



• Future targets:

– 7 potential car pools matched that would reduce 9 cars from 

the school commute.

– Setting up a walking bus route from the St Margaret’s Mead 

area would mean a 13min walk would pick up 15 children 

and take 12 cars off the school commute

– Short term: Successfully achieving the quick wins alone 

would reduce cars on the road by 33%.

– Medium term: Smart routing away from high congestion & 

pollution zones around the school site will further improve air 

quality and road safety.


